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STAFFING CHANGES 
We have a couple of staffing changes for Term 3.  Mrs Dent will 
be enjoying a well deserved Long Service Leave and during this 
time, Miss Boud will be taking over as teacher in Room 15 while 
Mr Snook will move to full time teacher in Rm 10. 
 

Later in the term Mrs James will also be taking some LSL, with 
Mrs North picking up the Art Specialist role for weeks 4 to 10.    

TERM 3 PLANNER/SCHOOL APP. 
A Term 3 Planner has been added to the back of this newsletter 
which includes all events planned as at the date of publication 
however parents are strongly encouraged to keep up to date with 
any schedule changes by getting the schoolôs App. Details on how 
to get the App can be found on Page 2.   

TERM 3 SPORTS PROGRAM    
Of course this term is also a huge time for sports, including School 
and Interschool Cross Country events in Weeks 2 & 5 and School 
Athletics carnivals in Week 8. Check out the back page for dates.  
 

Unfortunately, we were not successful in our latest submission for 
Sporting Schools funding and so there will be no After School 
Sports program this term.   
 
PLASTIC FREE JULY 
As part of the schoolôs Waste Wise program we have registered to 
become Plastic Free in July and, following on from last termôs 
class program provided by the amazing ladies at the Wasteless 
Pantry, we are hoping to raise awareness and knowledge about 
problems with single-use disposable plastics. 
 

To support this important initiative and classroom teaching 
programs, the school will be re-instituting Waste Free 
Wednesdays commencing this week!  
 

For those who are not aware of this initiative the idea is simple, 
students are asked to bring lunches and snacks in re-usable  
packaging on Wednesdays to reduce the amount of single use 
plastic packages going into landfill. Regular bins will be put away 
on these days, with food scraps placed into a container for the 
chooks! Parents are asked to ensure children have re-usable 
containers available to take home each day. 
   

For parents interested in getting involved in Plastic Free July, 
further information and links to register are available at:  
 

Ú http://www.plasticfreejuly.org/ 

 

4Ï ПÉÎÄ ÏÕÔ ÍÏÒÅ ÁÂÏÕÔ ÈÏ× ÔÏ ÌÉÖÅ Á ÆÕÌÌÅÒ ÙÅÔ ÌÅÓÓ ×ÁÓÔÅÆÕÌ ÌÉÆÅȟ ÖÉÓÉÔ 
ÔÈÅ 7ÁÓÔÅ ,ÅÓÓ 0ÁÎÔÒÙ ÉÎ ÐÅÒÓÏÎ ÏÒ ÁÔȡ 
 

Ú  ÈÔÔÐȡȾȾ×××Ȣ×ÁÓÔÅÌÅÓÓÐÁÎÔÒÙȢÃÏÍȢÁÕȾ  
    
Mr Paul Larkin (Principal)           

 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL . . . Hello to all parents and caregivers and welcome to a new term at Mundaring PS.  
 

Term 2 concluded on a high note with the hugely successful Mid ïYear Concert featuring all students from Pre-primary to Year 6 
performing class items as well as our Year 5 & 6 Instrumental Music students displaying their impressive musical talents.  Well doner 
to the students and of course to Mrs Reif-Eaves our Performing Arts Specialist Teacher.  
 

Halfway through the year and we are well into the cold, wet days of winter but what a terrific Term 3 we have lined up for you!   

/ƻƴŎŜǊǘ - wƻƻƳ мр 

ALLERGY AWARE   
No whole eggs or nut products including muesli bars at 

Mundaring Primary School please. 

EDU- DANCE 2018 
The Edu-Dance program kicks up itõs heels again this term, with the 
9 session program commencing in week 2. Pre- Primary to Year 6 
students will take part in weekly modern dance sessions provided by 
a visiting dance teacher. 
 

As in previous years, the program will culminate in our Edu- Dance 
concert after lunch on Monday 17th Sept (Week 10). The 
difference this year however will be that we will hold two concerts 
instead of just one! 
 

With the possibility of inclement weather, the concerts will be held 
in the undercover area and so, to allow as many parents to view the 
event as possible, we will split the concert into 2. More details will 
be made available closer to the time, so please keep your eye on 
our school website and app. 



SCHOOL BANKING  
         8.30 ð 8.50 outside the library on Thursdays  

THE UNIFORM SHOP opens 3.00 - 3.30 pm fortnightly on 
Wednesdays.  The shop will be open on Wednesday 18 July 
and every fortnight from then. 
 

Uniforms may be ordered on-line, correct cash and order left at 
office or cash only at the uniform shop when open. 

N AIDOC Week is celebrated not only by Aboriginal and 
Torres Strait Islander peoples but by all Australians in 

July. It is a fantastic opportunity for our students to explore  
intercultural understanding so that they grow to value their own 
culture and the beliefs and values of others.  
 

The variation of our art program in Semester two will provide 
more exposure to making 3D objects and use a wider variety 
of mediums and tools.  
 

During Term 3, students will explore their observations and  
imagination to create: 
ď Year 6. Clay pinch pots which could be joined to create a 
small Australian Animal.  

ď Year 5. A personal totem pole exploring Aboriginal Art and 
their personal totem animal.  

ď Years 5, 4, 3. Fabric Painting on calico. 
ď Years 2 & 1. Stick houses (humpy).  
 

I have appreciated chatting with parents who have paid a visit 
to the art room to view our budding artistsô work.  
 

As always I appreciate your donations of  
disposable paint pallets, buttons, bottle tops, 
left over lace materials and wools, as the 
world of textile art knows no bounds.  
 

Mrs James (Art Specialist) 

SCHOOL WEBSITE AND UPDAT-ED APP 
I would like to take this opportunity to remind parents that we 
use the schoolôs App and Website to communicate important 
news updates on a regular basis. While we are continuing to see 
an increase in the use of the App communication tool by  
parents, we are still seeing a number of families who have not 
yet signed up for the App and so may be missing out on 
important information.  
 

The App is available as a free download from the 
Apple Store (iOS devices) and Google Play Store 
(Android devices). Simply search for the Updat-ed 
app, download and fill in the required information to 
receive regular Push Notifications from the school, 
with links to the website and recent news updates.   
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FAMILY FUN & FITNESS  


